Dear lawmakers in North Dakota

I am requesting your help with the fight with the unregulated drug Kratom. Kratom comes in a
powder like form and in my state it's sold in privately owned stores such as gas stations. This
drug has caused many deaths including my 32 year old nephew that we lost in 2024. This
unregulated drug is as powerful as fentanyl and other opiates. The government really needs to
look into this drug and have it removed from the shelves. Your help is most appreciated.

Sandra Lamon
Tallahassee Florida



